
Thank you for praying for our next step in Cambodia. I hope for us to continue to relate 
to Clapham community in prayer. Anyone who wants to receive a newsletter of our 
ministry, please let me know through this email address. 
  
Email: inhishand76@hotmail.com 
  
Support: 
Payable to: Bridge Builders Global-NIBCM   
Att: Sangwon Park 
Address: 4829 Sapphire way, Cypress CA 90630 
  
Prayer request 

• Please pray for us to be faithful children of God, who live not for the desires of the 
eyes and the pride of life, but to serve as the Lord by remembering that our role 
as steward of the Lord Christ in the place of God's calling. 

  
• Please pray that we can live a life that speaks of Christ, revealing Him fully in our 

ministry. 
  

• Please pray that we can embrace the heart of Jesus Christ, who regards one life as 
more precious than the entire world. 

  
• Please pray that we can encourage and support our children's growth with love 

and encouragement, not with parental greed but with God's love and wisdom 
through homeschooling in Cambodia. 

  
• Please pray that we can relate to churches, brothers and sisters in Christ who can 

walk with us through prayer and support, so that we can continue to serve the 
people the Lord has sent us. 

  
• Please pray that these experiences of learning and fellowship here can become a 

useful tool for us to humbly serve the people entrusted to us in the ministry. 
  

Blessings, 
Seunghoon Kim 
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